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April 16, 2014

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Via Courier and RESS
Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro Inc. 2014 COS Rate Application
OEB Case EB-2013-0155

Reply to Energy Probe Comments on Draft Rate Order

Dear Ms. Walli

Pursuant to Paragraph 3, Page 4 of the Decision and Order dated April 3, 2014
in this Case, NOTL Hydro has reviewed the comments of Energy Probe, dated
April 11, 2014 on the draft Rate Order. NOTL Hydro notes and accepts the
comments made by Energy Probe and has no further comments.

Yours truly

%l/ Mike Galloway, President
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David Macintosh and Randy Aiken for Energy Probe

Michael Janigan, Mark Garner, Bill Harper and Donna Brady for VECC
Stephen Vetsis for OEB staff

Paul Viahos, Facilitator
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